

# CENTRAL SCHOOL Heart of the community ... Key to the world

Web: coolah-c.schools.nsw.gov.au

PH: 02 6377 1101

### Term 2 -Week 4

Email: coolah-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au

## What week 4 looks like at CCS!

Week 4				
Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Year 12	Year 12	Year 12	Year 12	All Learning from home.
Year 8	Year 9	Year 10	Year 11	(Except for students of essential workers.)
Year 1/2 (Miss Bush)	Year 4	Year 5/6W and 5/6O	Year 7	
Kinder	Year 3	Support		

#### PHASE 1

Students at school at least one day per week.

- Schools have discretion for establishing which group attends on which day, with a preference to group siblings/families together.
- Families who need to send their child to school every day may continue to do so and no child will be turned away.
- Classes are split across different spaces and break times can be staggered.
- No excursions or inter-school activities.
- Continued enhanced cleaning and hygiene supply arrangements.

#### You can now

- Send your child/children to school one day a week.
- You are encouraged to keep your child at home for the rest of the week wherever possible.
- Check with your school to see which day of the week your child/children should attend.
- Use the school canteen and uniform shop where appropriate hygiene measures are in place.

#### You must continue to

- Follow your school's advice regarding changes to drop off and pick up, including staying in your ca when dropping off and picking up your child/children if safe to do so.
- Maintain social distancing by avoiding gathering outside of school gates.
- Make sure your child/children have access to lunch and snacks, noting some canteens may not be operating at this stage.
- Support your child/children to continue learning at home on remote learning days.
- Communicate with your school via email and phone wherever possible
- Follow the health advice and keep your child/children at home if they are unwell.

All students need to remember to bring their work packages each day they attend school.

Please remember to bring your recess, lunch and a drink bottle as the canteen is closed.

There is to be NO food drop offs for students.

Students are to be in full school uniform.



Kindergarten working hard and glad to be back in the classroom!



Don't forget to register!

If you need help please feel free to phone the front office or speak to

Mrs Staniforth.



Learning from home will have it's up and downs. You can do it! You're doing a great job!





